
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Trevor Campbell, R & B Director 
 
DATE: May 11th, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Award of 2021 Curb and Gutter Construction and Concrete 

Improvements  
 
 
 
Bids were opened for the 2021 Curb & Gutter Construction and Concrete 
Improvements on May 4th, 2021. The work includes the construction of new curb 
and gutter on the 700 block of Taylor Street, replacement of concrete valley pans 
and miscellaneous curb and gutter repairs throughout town. Two contractors 
attended the bid walk. Anson Excavating & Pipe submitted the only bid.   
  
The low bid was from Anson Excavating & Pipe in the amount of $175,083.15.  
 
We would like to recommend that the City award the Contract for the 2021 Curb 
& Gutter Construction and Concrete Improvements to Anson Excavating & Pipe. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
    
 
 












	2021 CG Award Memo
	Anson Bid

